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WQ.96/2018 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS   

BY DEPUTY M. TADIER OF ST. BRELADE 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 26th JUNE 2018 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Minister outline his understanding of the legal and practical barriers that currently exist within his 

portfolio for the importation of medicinal cannabis; and will he advise what steps, if any, have been taken 

to resolve these issues?  

 
 

Answer 
 

On 28th December 2017, the Chairman of the Misuse of Drugs Advisory Council wrote to the Minister for 

Health and Social Services recommending that Bedrocan, Bedrobinol, Bediol and Bedica are rescheduled 

to allow their import into Jersey by the hospital pharmacy and for prescription by hospital consultants. The 

letter included an update on the practicalities of importing medicinal cannabis products and can be viewed 

at:  

 

https://www.gov.je/Government/Pages/StatesReports.aspx?ReportID=3409 

 

In the event that the products recommended by the Misuse of Drugs Advisory Council are re-scheduled to 

allow their importation into Jersey, officers from the Customs and Immigration Service would have no legal 

basis to prevent their importation on arrival in the Island. 

 

Arrangements to facilitate the arrival of the products into the Island continue to be pursued by the Health 

Minister and his officers. 

 

The re-scheduling of cannabis based products is not a policy responsibility of the Minister for Home Affairs. 
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